
1 / 17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. William Hinchley
611 Colfax Ave
Elmhurst, IL 60126
whinchley@aol.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Brian Brewer
1010 Crystal Lane
Diamond, IL 60416
brew87@sbcglobal.net
[815) 4744236



1/17/2013 1

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for iVidwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Tamera Gaskins
1118 N Ellis
Peoria, IL 61606
Tamera_heser@hotmail.com



1 / 17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019. and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jon Gaskins
1118 N Ellis
Peoria, IL 61606
Jon.gaskins@sbcglobal.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Michael Connolly
13544 S. Inverness
Orland Park, IL 60462
M7842@ao1.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 1 3-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Travis Knott
1420 Erie St
Ottawa, IL 61350
taknott@hotmail.com
(815) 712-7082
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Illinois Pollution Contiol Boaid

p
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218 o/9O/e

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. John Williams
1734 Heatherstone Ave
Montgomery, IL 60538
jwboilermaker6O @yahoo.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault. Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kevin Lamb
110 Prairie Drive
Essex, IL 60935
lamb 1990 @yah oo. corn



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Terrence Skala
6960 Ticonderoga Rd.
Downers Grove, IL 60516
skalat@comcast.net



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jim Maddox
325 Persimmon Court
Bartlett, IL 60103
maddox.james@sbcglobal.net



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board ‘4i

100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218 ?

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. L.T. Lee
16147 W Delaney Rd
Manhattan, IL 60442
ualemp1933@aol.com
(815) 4838815



1/18/2013 9
Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Shawn Van Gampler
405 E Cross Street
Wilmington, IL 60481
salex74@comcast.net
(815) 258-8753



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. ThelTiault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Perrone
2509 Plum St.
Joliet, IL 60435
R.Perrone@comcast.net
(815) 733-5980



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jerry Purdue
430 Gillman Ave.
Washington, IL 61571
purdues@mtco.com



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Wayne Butler
19841 CR2800E
Forest Citry, IL 61532
tafc3 608 @gmail.com



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 1 3-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Gary Coon
15507 Larimore Dr.
Mackinaw, IL 61755
gcoon@mwgen.com
(309) 840-1928



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Wendy Overeem
390 Rutledge Falls Rd.
Tullahoma, TN 37388
wendyovereem@yahoo.com

‘V

‘Jo-’



1/17/2013 tD’

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sheila Davis
4574 County Hwy 47
Brilliant, AL 35548
sykomag@hotmail.com
(205) 4127671



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCR 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. DeAnn Smith
111 Cade Drive
Jonesborough, TN 37659
robopeggy@yahoo.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18
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Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Rick Hurless
23724 Moline Rd
Sterling, IL 61081
rahurless@gmail.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Tanya Johnson
lllOnth. 2950th. Rd.
Ottawa, IL 61350
tanyatis2@yahoo.com
(815) 712-1243



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. John Depaul
1219 John Street
Joliet, IL 60435
superracefan63 @yahoo.com
(815) 725-1881



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jacob Walk
207 Poplar St.
Depue, IL 61322
jwalk3 50 @yahoo.com
(815) 664-8535



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Peter Nowinski
2922 South Haynes Court
Chicago, IL 60608
pnowinski@edisonmission.com
(847) 599-2202



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. James Kenney
7936 Joliet Drive North
Tinley Park, IL 60477
JKenney@scklaw.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Ryan Feldott
737 9th Street
Lasalle, IL 61301
dott421@yahoo.com



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Stan Konopacki
797 Highland Grove
Buffalo Grove, IL 60089
skonopacki@mwgen.com
(847) 875-8382



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Derek Hoffman
420 E. Main St.
Peotone, IL 60468
moneeman12000@yahoo.com



1/18/2013 1
Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Leslie Seifert
21861 W. Knollwood Drive
Plainfield, IL 60544
lsskesl @sbcglobal.net



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No, PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sidney Ann McCollum
397 Tallulah
Jacksonville, FL 32208
mssewnsow@gmail.com



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jeff Johnson
1836 Tomahawk Tr
Manito, IL 61546
eagleye68@gmail.com
(309) 300-0990



1/18/2013 ij
Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear IVIr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution

control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Calvin Minton
405 St. John Rd
Elizabethtown, KY 42701
calvinminton@yahoo.com
(270) 300-8854



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Bart Welch
501 E. Main St.
Morris, IL 60450
bart.h.welch@gmail .com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kevin Cullina
6717 W 85th St.
Burbank, IL 60459
kgce @ aol. corn
(708) 8052044



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jon Mingus
501 West Adams
Washington, IL 61571
fun250r@sbcglobal.net
(309) 712-6623



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Rick Viktora
836 S. Arlington Hts Road
Elk Grove, IL 60007
rjviktora@aol.com
(847) 985-8727



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Maurice Gilmore
26 Eagle Eye drive
Lake Ariel, PA 18436
maurice gilmore@hotmail.com
(570) 840-1048



e
1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-32 18

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Steve Pearson
P.O. Box 184
Manhattan, IL 60442
geezer@krausonline.com



1/17/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Steve Folk
702 S. Water St.
Wilmington, IL 60481
sfolk@completesafetyinc.com



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 1 3-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Andy Sibert
917 State Street
Ottawa, IL 61350
sibert2020@yahoo.com
(815) 343-4064



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs — at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-20 16 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. William Dunlap
314 2nd St
Belmont, MS 38827
dunlap92 @gmail.com
(662) 424-3142



1/18/2013

Mr. John Themault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generation’s request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
2013-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Schneider
1211 Prospect Ave.
Willow Springs, IL 60480
bobjschneider@gmail.com
(708) 839-9088



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph Street, Ste. 1 1-00
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the company’s operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Bruce Fisher
2219 Applecross
Inverness, IL 60010
pbfisher@sbcglobal.net
(847) 382-6351

f/I,



1/18/2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board

-

100W Randolph Stieet, Ste 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Midwest Generation’s Requested Variance. Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I support Midwest Generations request for temporary relief from Illinois pollution
control regulations (Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24).

Midwest Generation is a major provider ofjobs at its plants and at Illinois businesses
that supply them with products and services. Nearly 65 percent of its 850 employees are
union members, and hundreds of union members in the building and construction trades
also work on special projects in the plants — such as installing new pollution controls.

Granting the variance can help sustain the positive impact of the companys operations on
local communities and businesses and help preserve property tax revenues for education
and municipal services.

Even if granted the variance, Midwest Generation would still hit the original state
emissions targets by the end of the program in 2019, and will reduce emissions from
20 13-2016 more than was expected when current regulations were adopted.

Thank you for considering and registering my comment.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kenneth Elrod
12892 W 28th St
Beach Park, IL 60099
kelrod@mwgen.com
(847) 599-2435


